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6th February 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

From November 2024, Brentfield Primary School, joined the Our Schools, Our World programme, in 

collaboration with Brent Council.  

 

At Brentfield Primary, we care about our planet. This is reflected in our school values BRAVE.  

 

The aim of the Our Schools, Our World programme is to develop a whole school approach to 

sustainability in schools, in order to inspire our children to become changemakers and foster a strong 

sense of hope for the future.  

 

As part of the Our Schools, Our World programme, we will:  

 

• Conduct net zero audits.  

• Develop a Climate Action Plan to reduce emissions across the school.  

• ‘Green’ our curriculum so that children are able to feel empowered in addressing the impacts 

and effects of climate change. 

• Seek more opportunities to develop outdoor learning for pupils.  

 

As part of this process, we would like to survey our local community and request that parents and 

carers complete this survey:  

 

Our School Our World - Brent Parent and Carer Survey  

 

An important part of the Our Schools, Our World programme is connecting with our local community.  

 

If you or anyone you know can support us with moving forward with this initiative, we would greatly 

appreciate any time or resources you might be able to provide. Please reach out via the office.   

 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

Miss Fatania 

Our Schools, Our World Programme Lead 

Humanities Lead 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FZ4GfsZWt0uwXdAtbrduWv_UNbPXNyhKk260NV1i_D5UNFBYTzExUFhPOUpSWFEwUkg2T05UWE9NWi4u

